
  

 

 

 

 

 
 

The DeKalb County School District is pleased to  

announce additional improvements to the  

International Student Center  

for the 2015-2016 school year: 
 

 A new more spacious location to accommodate our 

growing EL population. 
 

New Location:  Midway Elementary School  

    3318 Midway Road 

Decatur, GA  30032 
 

 A new instructional curriculum to ensure academic 

success. 
 

 A new school schedule to provide more efficient 

transportation services. 
 

Start of school day ___________ 

End of school day ___________ 

New bus routes will be announced on __________ 

 

http://www.dekalb.k12.ga.us/

